SUBMISSION No. 139

To the cyber bullying committee,

| am a 14 year old student that has a rather good view on the topic
of cyber bullying. | personally have experienced cyber bullying first
hand with some friends being bullied to the point of self harm,
obviously my view on cyber bullying is that it is not the right thing
and does not need to happen. There have been many reported
cases of cyber bullying on the news, most of these are only going on
the news to spread a message that tells the world that there is no
need for it. The Police force has assigned a few officers to go around
to schools and give a lecture on what is secure and sensible surfing
and appropriate blogging on the internet. | am aware that there is a
zero tolerance when it comes to cyber bullying but a lot of cyber
bullying is going undetected. | think that there needs to be more
police task force members on the internet constantly so that
inexperienced users can be safe from the things they don’t want to
be exposed to.

Yours Sincerely
Jayme





